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BPD 150th Anniversary Celebration  
 

The Birmingham Department would like to cordially invite the public to attend our 150-
year Celebration. Our Sesquicentennial Celebration will include a Live DJ, free food, food 
trucks, and a host of fun activities. The event will be held on Saturday, August 28, 2021 
at Railroad Park from 11:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. The Birmingham Police Department 
strives to build stronger, safer communities through community engagement, and this will 
be a fun filled event you don’t want to miss.  
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